

## FACULTÉ DE MÉDECINE INSTITUT D'IMMUNOLOGIE MÉDICALE

DIRECTEUR: PROFESSEUR ARNAUD MARCHANT

Rue Adrienne Bolland, 8 (CP305) B-6041 Charleroi (Gosselies) T 32 (0)71 378 564 F 32 (0)71 378 563 www.ulb.ac.be/imi

July 3<sup>rd</sup> 2017

Dear Dr Sinha,

On behalf of the Scientific Program Committee, we are pleased to inform you that you have been selected for a bursary to participate in the 4th International Neonatal and Maternal Immunization Symposium (INMIS) that will be held in Brussels from September 10<sup>th</sup> to 12<sup>th</sup>, 2017.

The aim of INMIS is to provide up to date information on key areas in maternal and neonatal immunization. This year, the theme of the symposium is "Integrating maternal and infant immunization programs".

Your travel and accommodation expenses as well as your registration to the symposium will be covered by the organizers.

We are very much looking forward to welcoming you in Brussels in September 2017. We shall remain available to answer any question you may have and provide the assistance you may need.

Best regards,

Arnaud Marchant

Pierre Van Damme





